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January 16/18 EOC Meeting 

 
From: Kylie Brown [mailto:kylie.brown@gov.ab.ca] On Behalf Of Nilam Jetha 
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 4:01 PM 

To: Undisclosed recipients: 

Subject: Group 1 Consultation Papers and Related Documents 

 

Dear Stakeholders, 
 
As you are aware, in March 2016, seven insurance regulations were renewed without change to 
allow my department sufficient time to conduct meaningful stakeholder consultations. I would like 
to provide you with an opportunity to submit your comments and feedback on these regulations.  
 
My department has developed consultation papers (attached) for four regulations, with identified 
issues for your consideration. 

• Provincial Companies Regulation 

• Recovery of Administration Costs Regulation 

• Fair Practices Regulation 

• Enforcement and Administration Regulation 
 
At this time, my department has not identified any items for consideration for the three remaining 
regulations. I would, however, encourage you to review these regulations and submit comments 
and feedback if you identify any issues with the regulations. I have also attached a description of 
the regulations for your information. 

• Reciprocal Insurance Exchange Regulation 

• Replacement of Life Insurance Contracts Regulation 

• Insurance Councils Regulation 
 
Please submit your comments and feedback to Debbie Manning at (debbie.manning@gov.ab.ca) or 
780-638-4590 by February 2, 2018. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ms. 
Manning. 
 
I would like to thank you for your efforts and collaboration in the review of these regulations.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nilam Jetha, PMP 
ADM, Financial Sector Regulation and Policy & 
Superintendent of Pensions, Insurance & Financial Institutions 
Treasury Board and Finance 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity 

to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message 

contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee 

you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail.  
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